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Post event update 

Event delivery 
The COVID-19: Lessons for the future of Anaesthesia and Critical Care was delivered on the 15 – 17 June 
2021. The conference went very well with excellent attendance and very few internet glitches. 
Attendance at the event was very good and feedback received has been positive. Below we outline 
some of the main stats and feedback from the event. 
 

Event statistics 
Overall 
35 speakers 
13 chairs 
12 hours of learning 
9,960 CPD points awarded 
 
Registrations 
994 registrations:  489 Low and Low-middle income countries. 505 delegates, rest of the world 
 
Day 1 - 362 (Max Viewers)  
Day 2 - 275 (Max Viewers) 
Day 3 - 327 (Max Viewers) 
 
689 individual logins on the platform during the event. 
 
Questions 
73 delegates submitted questions. 
 
Recordings 
1,150 views of recordings (500 Individuals) (correct as of 29 June 2021) 

 

Event feedback 
 What was your overall impression of the event?1 = Poor and 5 = Excellent 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

21% 70% 8.8% 
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 On a scale of 0-10 how likely are you to recommend this event to a friend ofcolleague? 

 Word cloud from – If you were to sum up the event in one sentence what would you say? 

 
 Speaker scores 

Highest speaker score was 4.56 out of 5 
Lowest speaker score was 3.3 out of 5 
Average speaker score was 4 out of 5 

 
 To what extent were your learning objectives met? 

 

 How relevant did you find the event? 
 

Next steps recommendations 
From the feedback we can see delegates enjoyed the international focus of the conference. It is also 
clear that the discussion panels were best received, and it has been requested that the Academy 
undertakes more of these in the future. Therefore, it is proposed that we run at least one online Academy 
branded panel discussion webinar before the end of 2021. There are numerous topics that we could run 
this session on including, COVID-19, patient safety, burn out, Artificial intelligence and big data. For all  the 
proposed and future sessions we would need to ensure inclusion of low and low-middle income countries 
not only as delegates but to make sure they are represented on the panel.

 


